
 

 

 

  

 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

 

It has just come to my attention that the NI Department of Health is proposing to introduce 

“presumed consent” for organ donation in the Province. I object to this alteration primarily because 

it should be my and my family’s decision to actively give consent and not the state’s to assume 

consent has been given when it has not. There are also complex ethical considerations around this 

whole matter. In my case I hope that my body – the whole of it – will be buried and not cremated, to 

await the day of resurrection and reconstitution. 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

 

 

 




